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Alletta Brenner Quoted in Portland Business Journal as Co-Chair of
LGBT Bar Association of Oregon

Counsel Alletta Brenner was interviewed for the Portland Business Journal's Pride 2022 coverage for an article
on "Why Oregon can't escape the erosion of rights."

Alletta, who is co-chair of the LGBT Bar Association of Oregon (OGALLA), spoke about her involvement with
the organization, efforts to make the legal profession more welcoming, and thoughts on the future of LGBTQ
rights.

Click here to read full article.
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